
 

   What are we learning?  

Year R Spring 2 
 

PE Days   

Monday – Starfish & 

Clownfish class  

Tuesday – Jellyfish class  

 

Please ensure your child 

has their PE kit in 

school.  

PE KIT 

Plain Black trousers and 

shorts, Blue T shirt, a 

hoodie for outside and 

a pair of trainers or 

plimsolls.  

 

Meet the Team 

Teachers: Mrs Munday (Year lead)  

Miss Black, Ms Goodwin (M, T, W), Mrs Pearce (W, Th, F) 

Teacher assistants: Mrs Millar, Mrs Osborne,  

Mrs Austin, Mrs Kenna-Calcutt, Mrs Choudhury, Miss Smedley  

 

 

 Home work expectations 

Please read with your child at least 

5 times a week and practice your 

sounds and words of the week.  

Upcoming Diary Dates 

Monday 4th March – Little City experience 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 15 March – Florist visit  

Thursday 28th March - Last day of Term 

29.03.24 – 12.04.24 – Easter Holidays 

Monday 15th April – Summer Term begins   

 

 

Phonics 

Children will continue to follow the ELS phonics program and use decodable books to develop 

fluency in reading. We will continue to segment and blend our words and learn harder to read 

and spell words.  

 

 

 

Shared Reading 

We will continue with our shared reading sessions. This provides an opportunity for the children 

to enjoy sharing a range of different genres with their friends.  

 
 

Literacy 

In Literacy this term we are looking at a variety of 

texts and media clips. The children will have the 

opportunity to draw various parts of the stories 

and write their magic codes using their phonics 

skills to sound out, blend and write their words.  

We will be focusing on letter formation and 

sentence structure using some harder to read and 

spell words in their writing.  

  

Maths 

In Maths, we will be consolidating our numbers to 

10, looking at the composition of numbers to 10.  

We will be exploring how some numbers can be 

made with 2 equal parts. We will be looking at 

doubling numbers and sorting numbers according 

to attributes. Towards the end of the term we will 

be looking at odd and even numbers.  

 


